
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                       Nursery direct line 01305 785790 

                                                                                                        Email: nursery@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk 

               

30th November 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carer. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY: Wednesday 16th December 2020                

                                   10:45am-12:15pm   

 

Due to COVID-19, this year for our Christmas Party, we are asking for a small donation of £1.50p to 

cover the cost of food.  

If your child has any allergies or food intolerances please make a member of the team aware of them. 

If you already pay for your child to stay for lunch on a Wednesday, you will have already been 

invoiced, however if your child is staying for lunch when they don’t normally you will be invoiced in 

January. The cost of lunch cover is £2. 

 

If you have booked a Hot School Meal for this day, please cancel it online.  

 

Please ensure you RSVP by Wednesday 9th December 2020. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

The Nursery Team. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hartroadrunners.co.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2019%2F01%2Fhrr-xmas-party-2019-2.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hartroadrunners.co.uk%2Fshop%2Fhrr-christmas-party-2019%2F&docid=lLwvauG6gnXZGM&tbnid=URkLUe78jk87-M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwj9orHMpJnmAhWLxYUKHdTtAmoQMwitASggMCA..i&w=704&h=340&safe=strict&bih=929&biw=1280&q=%20christmas%20party&ved=0ahUKEwj9orHMpJnmAhWLxYUKHdTtAmoQMwitASggMCA&iact=mrc&uact=8

